
TOWN OF BISCOE 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS MEETING 

January 10, 2022 
 
 
The Biscoe Town Board of Commissioners met in a work session on Monday, January 10, 2022, at 5:30 pm 
in the Municipal Building.  
 
Board Members Present: 
Mayor Eddie Reynolds, Commissioner Kay Cagle-Kinch, Commissioner Barry Jackson, Commissioner Jay 
Patel, Commissioner Kenneth Lynthacum, Commissioner David Asbill. 
 
Members of Management Present:  
Town Manager Brandon Holland, Town Clerk Laura Morton, Town Intern Mya Ellis 
 
Mayor Renolds reconvened the meeting. 
 
The purpose of the meeting was to plan and discuss the Town’s new Strategic Plan. Mr. Chris Aycock with 
The Aycock Group was present. He acted as facilitator for the meeting asking a variety of questions 
including: 
 

1. At the end of the process, what would success look like?  
2. What are your expectations for the process?  
3. What are the important elements for the strategic plan? 
4. What are some of the key broad issues? 

 
The Board decided to schedule a Board retreat prior to budget meetings. 
 
Mayor Reynolds recessed the meeting until the regular session that is scheduled for 7:00 pm. 
 
 
 
 
 


